
2022 Champaign County Bike Day Talking Points

The League of American Bicyclists promotes National Bike Month every year.  Our community is celebrating the 9th annual Champaign County Bike Month in September 2022.

September is Champaign County Bike Month!  Wednesday morning, September 14 (from 7-10 am) will be the 12th annual Champaign County Bike to Work Day presented by MTD, Bike at Illinois, and Carle, and Thursday night, September 15 (from 4-7 pm) will be the 15th annual Light the Night free bike light giveaway.
Bicycling provides many benefits to an individual and to the larger community, including improved health and fitness, environmental benefits, reduced commuting costs, and less traffic congestion.  

Champaign County Bike Month is an important opportunity to provide the encouragement that new bicycle riders may need, and the recognition that regular bicycle commuters deserve. 

Our goal for Champaign County Bike Month is to get more people riding bikes more often, by showing that it is a safe and convenient transportation option. 

This year, there are 16 Bike to Work Day welcome stations across Champaign County, where bicyclists can gather to celebrate their commute on the morning of September 14th.  The stations all offer free giveaways like t-shirts and snacks to reward people for riding in, as well as local bicycling resources such as bike maps, rules of the road, and more.  

There is a new station this year along the Kickapoo Rail Trail (KRT) in Downtown St. Joseph.  There will also be stations in Champaign, Urbana, on the U of I campus, Savoy, Mahomet, and Rantoul.
Registration for Bike to Work Day not only helps the event organizers to plan, but it also provides a useful metric to track the growth in Champaign County’s bicycle ridership over time, as well as to identify the needs and barriers of those who wish to ride bicycles here.

Champaign County’s 12th annual Bike to Work Day is presented by MTD, Bike at Illinois, and Carle, and hosted by Champaign County Bikes (CCB); the Champaign County Regional Planning Commission (CCRPC); the Cities of Urbana and Champaign; Villages of Savoy, Mahomet, and Rantoul; and a multitude of other fantastic organizations. 

Each year since it began, the annual Champaign County Bike to Work Day has taken roughly 200 cars off our streets for the day.  This year, we’re hoping to have an even greater impact and to encourage more people to ride all year long!

If you bike at night, your bike needs lights to be visible, safe, and legal.  Illinois state law requires a bicycle to have a front light and either a back light or reflector when riding in the dark.  You must bring your bike to Light the Night to receive free lights.  There will be three stations on the U of I campus:  Alma Mater, Hallene Gateway, and the Campus Bike Center.

To learn more about Champaign County Bike Month, visit www.cuBikeMonth.org or email questions to info@ChampaignCountyBikes.org.  
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